From: roger dyson 
Sent: 16 February 2015 15:00
To: Stuart Howden
Subject: Re: Saved search results and Tracked Applications have been updated

Stuart

Thank you for this. We have looked at the latest submission for the hotel block.

 Whilst we still do not believe it is a suitable development, and apart from the roof windows on the southern pitch of the two story part of the building causing us new concern, we have nothing further to add to our previous submitted comments.

Regards

Roger

On 13 Feb 2015, at 11:23, Stuart Howden <Stuart.Howden@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk> wrote:

Dear Mr Dyson
 
I’m the planning officer for this one.
 
This involves some internal arrangements, alterations to the openings and a porch. The drawings can be found on the Cherwell Planning Portal where you can view and comment applications. 
 
http://www.cherwell.gov.uk/index.cfm?articleid=8938
 
Kind Regards,

Stuart
 
Stuart Howden BA (Hons), MA 
Planning Officer 
Development Management 
Cherwell District Council 
Ext 1815 
Direct Dial 01295 221815 
mail to: stuart.howden@cherwell-dc.gov.uk 
www.cherwell.gov.uk
 
 
 
From: roger dyson [mailto:rogeradyson@yahoo.co.uk] 
Sent: 13 February 2015 08:52
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Re: Saved search results and Tracked Applications have been updated
 

Dear Sir

 

I have accessed the revised application on the CDC web site, but am unable to find any documentation which identifies the revisions to the original application. Could you please advise me as to what has changed or how this can be accessed.

 

Roger Dyson

 

On 12 Feb 2015, at 08:23, PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk wrote:

 

The following results have been updated recently:
Saved Search Results
"14/01040/lb" Planning Application 24-Sep-2014 11:17 AM
Detached accommodation block - re-submission of 14/01040/LB - The Red Lion Main Street Wendlebury Bicester OX25 2PW
Ref. No: 15/00186/LB | Received date: Fri 30 Jan 2015 | Status: Pending Consideration | Case Type: Planning Application

"14/01030/F" Planning Application 24-Sep-2014 11:10 AM
Detached accommodation block - re-submission of 14/01030/F - The Red Lion Main Street Wendlebury Bicester OX25 2PW
Ref. No: 15/00185/F | Received date: Fri 30 Jan 2015 | Status: Pending Consideration | Case Type: Planning Application

 

